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10 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Experience day at Duchy College Stoke Climsland. Tuesday 21 February 2023.  
 
Your child has expressed an interest in attending an experience day at Duchy College on Tuesday 21 
February. We will be leaving the academy at 9am on transport provided by Duchy College and will be back 
in time for buses home. There is no charge for transportation. 
 
The day is open to year 10 and 11 students and is intended to show what it would be like to enrol in one of 
the courses available at Duchy College. Students need to bring their own lunch and drinks and they will 
have a kit list depending on the sessions they pick. Students have been asked to pick 2 sessions from the list 
below, a brief descriptor is here but it will be a full-on hands-on experience. 
 

1) Animal Care – handling and enrichment  
2) Agriculture – visit to farm, tractor & trailer ride, animal handling  
3) Countryside & Wildlife protection – game pens, pond dipping, conservation  
4) Foundation Learning – for students who require higher levels of support – EHCP students or entry 

level students  
5) Military & Protected Services Academy – fitness, obstacles, mud run, team building  
6) Equine – stables, indoor and outdoor schools  
7) Land-Based engineering – engineering and diagnostics of land-based equipment  
8) Construction/Plant Operations – operation of plant machinery, construction skills  
9) Football  
10) Adventure Sport – outdoor sports activities  
11) Fitness – intro to fitness, nutrition, training, gym and cardio  

 
If you would like your child to take part in this experience, please complete annual consent on Parent Pay 
by Friday 3 February. Any questions please email me jreynolds@looeca.net 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
J Reynolds  
 
Jenna Reynolds 
 
Leader of Learning PSHCE and Careers  
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